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I am pleased to say that the Accounts are in good order. Any Member wishing to see a copy or raise any questions, just needs to let me know. 
I should add that a new Auditor – Voluntary Action Lochaber, based in Fort William – has been appointed.  Furthermore the Accounts will be submitted before the end of September. 
David Ashford
Treasurer, Upstart Scotland
Ashford37@btconnect.com 

